
Spring has Sprung
We have begun preparing the garden for our spring

and summer season! Last Friday, our PreK and

Kindergarten students planted cucumbers,

watermelon, and cantaloupe in seed trays. These will

grow inside under our grow lights. On April 21st, we

will hold our annual Earth Day event. The event will

run from 1:30-3:30. During that time, we will plant

sunflowers, onions, corn, green beans, and more. We

hope to see you there!
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Whats Growing?

The garden is open Monday through Friday from 3:30 to dusk.

Garlic

Check us out on Instagram @minerelementarygarden

Peppers

Tomatoes

Cucumbers

Watermelon

Cantaloupe


